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I think that this bill should pass it would help bring cougar population in check and 

help the other wildlife like deer and elk. It would bring in more revenue for the state 

fish and game with permits. It would also help cattle ranches from loosing cattle to 

attacks. I also think it should be up to the county not the state let the people have a 

little more voice. 


